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Planning and Land Use Management Committee 

City Hall, Room 395 

200 N. Spring Street 

Los Angeles, CA 90012 

 

RE: Sign Ordinance CF # 08-2020 

 

Dear Sirs: 

 

The Los Feliz Improvement Association represents thousands of residents in the Los Feliz 

district of Los Angeles.  We have supported pragmatic and reasonable regulation of bill-

boards and signage for nearly the entire 95 years of our existence.  In this light, we are 

extremely concerned about the recent (and constantly changing) proposals to weaken ex-

isting signage regulations.  We strongly urge you to include the following tenets in any 

changes to existing ordinances relating to billboards and off-site signage: 

  

1) City parks and city-owned property should be categorically excluded from any  

 Comprehensive Sign Program. 

2) Any permitted increase in digital/electronic sign density should include commensurate 

 removal of existing billboards. 

3) Any grandfathered sign districts (including the proposals to expand the number of 

 these) should be required to remove billboards and signs outside the districts as a 

 compensatory benefit to the community. 

4) Over-sized wall signage should be limited to sign districts and Comprehensive Sign 

 Programs. 

5) Off-site signs in Comprehensive Sign Programs should only be visible from the subject 

 property. 

6) Comprehensive Sign Programs in overlay districts and specific plans should continue to 

 be regulated according to current law. 

  

Finally, the substantive changes to the current sign/billboard ordinance should undergo 

public comment and review with sufficient public disclosure as well as review by the City 

Planning Commission.  This disclosure should include any role that the billboard industry 

has played in the formulation of the language and principles of the proposals.  In particu-

lar, the benefits to the community from any changes and the rationale behind the changes 

should be clearly explained in public forums.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Donald A. Seligman 


